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Comments: A gold mine like this has no place in an area like this, tributaries of the river of no return are leading

into an area of wilderness.  Wilderness places should have the highest level of protection from man-made

meddling particularly the real threat of cyanide leaks from the mining project.  Added to this is the failure of the

permit holder to clean up past pollution.  This alone should make Perpetua Resources ineligible to be anywhere

near mining let alone such a sensitive area.  I ask that the permit be denied for any the reasons outlined above.

In advance thank you for your consideration.

 


